
  

2019 4Q November Newsletter 
 

 

San Diego Unit of the WBCCI welcomes our newest 
members.  We feel honored that you have chosen our 
Unit as your gateway to new journeys and new 
friendships.  

Take a moment to navigate our website 
AirstreamSanDiego.com  where you will find our rally 
schedule, newsletters, membership information, and 
much more. You may also want to 
connect with us via our Facebook 
page which offers news articles, unit updates, 
pictures from previous rallies and informative tips for 
travel.  You can click the button below to be 
automatically redirected to Facebook.  

We hope to keep you well informed via email blasts, 
newsletter publications, Unit meetings (held during 
rallies) and via our website.  However, if for any 
reason you have a question please feel free to 
contact us: sdairstreameditor@yahoo.com 

Again, thank you for choosing San Diego Unit to 
explore, discover and grow. We hope to see you 
down the road, 

Your Board of Directors 
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2019 Officers and Committee 
President: Abe Hernandez  

1st VP: Marla Liberty  

2nd VP: Seat Open  

Treasurer: Marcia DeCoster  

Secretary: Bri Latiff  

1st Trustee: Yasin Latiff  

2nd Trustee: Richard Burke  

Bylaws: Art Reifman  

Membership: Jaclynn Reifman  

Web/Newsletter: Veronica Hernandez 

Communications: Bruce Levitt 

http://www.airstreamsandiego.com/yahoo_site_admin1/assets/docs/September_Rally_coupon_3.195191349.pdf
http://www.airstreamsandiego.com/yahoo_site_admin1/assets/docs/September_Rally_coupon_3.195191349.pdf
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It is amazing to me how fast two years have gone by as I’m writing this letter to my San 

Diego Airstream club members and friends, as I prepare my transition to become immediate 

past president. I guess its fear to say that time flies when we’re having fun especially with 

good friends 

The heart of the club is this amazing collective effort that is always there for the club and the 
willingness to participate. It wouldn’t actually work without the amazing work of many 
members, and officers that put the time, dedication, and sweat for all of us to be able to 
enjoy the awesome Rallies. Please join us and ask how you can contribute, how you can 

become part of the A team. We need more help from people able to step up to a leadership position, we still have a 
crucial open position to fill 1st VP for 2020, please reach out to  inform yourself on role, as we really need this filled. 
 
I like to specially thank my A team of board members, and officers for all the support: 1st VP and new president for 
2020 Marla liberty, Treasurer Marcia Decoster, Recording Secretary Bri Latif, Web master, news letter editor, 1st Lady, 
My Lady, Veronica Hernandez, Membership Jaclyn Reifman, Past President, Bylaws, Caravan/Wagon Master Art 
Reifman, Trustees Kelly Crawford, Yasin Latif and Trustee Richard Burk and Communications Bruce Levitt. And I thank 
all the members that showed up to the rallies, to support the club and gather with us, thanks to all the rally hosts for 
stepping up, you all did an awesome job. 
 
Being in a leadership position taught me that we can always do more, we can always improve to better the 
functionality of this club. I’m humble when I say, it’s been an honor and pleasure leading this club, one of the best 
experiences I’ve had that I will always remember. 
 
Thank you for all your support and the opportunity to be your President, I am looking forward to 2020 so we can 
continue the support for this club and our new president and long time member Marla Liberty. 
 
Marla congratulations in becoming our leader for 2020 I am grateful to you for all your support and dedication to this 
club, and thanks for being there for all the rallies. 
 
Thanks to my better half Veronica for everything that you do that does not go unnoticed, simply I could not do it 
without you; I love you. 
 
See you all down the road Happy Glamping 
Sincerely yours truly 
Abe Hernandez 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



November Rally at Pala Casino  

Thank you to our hosts, Jeff & Gigi, Mike & Kelly and Duane 
& Julie for putting this weekend together; for being their 
first time hosting a rally weekend (hoping not the last) they 
went over the top.  

 

 

The whole weekend was catered, with such delicious 
food, BBQ ribs/chicken, Mexian Food and yummy 
breakfasts.   

  

 

We also want to welcome a few of our newest members for joining us,  John 
Boas and Cindy Medel, and Joel & Sharon Owsen. Great pleasure meeting 
you and hoping to see you more down the road in our upcoming rallies. 
Don’t be strangers.  

 

    

 

 



2019 December Installation Rally 
 
Installation Rally was held at KOA Chula Vista for the first 
time and couldn’t have asked for a more perfect weather that 
weekend, considering all the rain we had been getting. We 
had a great time that 2020 Installation Rally will be held once 
again at KOA.  

 
KOA did major renovations, but it continues to be surrounded by trees and the feel is, as if you were in the 
mountains.  
 
Installation Luncheon was held at the KOA clubhouse, where our 2020 President Marla Liberty was installed 
along with our new elected treauser Bobbi Mathies and returning officers.  

 
Thank you to all who continue to volunteer for these positions to keep our San Diego Club going strong.  

 

 
President: Marla Liberty 
1st VP: Vacant position 
Corr Sec/Rec Sec: Bri Latif 
Treasurer: Bobbi Matthies 
Newsletter/Web: Veronica Hernandez 
Trustees: Yasin Latif, Kelly Crawford   
 

 

 

 

 

 



Thank you to all who took the time out of their 
busy December in joining us for our yearly 
Installation rally and a wrap up of a succesful 
2019.   

 

      Also, welcome back a few of our 
newest members to your 2nd Installation 
Rally, Dennis & MaryAnn Jeter, Ed & Rose 
Harris and our newest members Steven & 
Karen Howes 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Welcome 2020! Start marking your calendars 

If you are interested in hosting, co-hosting any weekend reach out to our incoming 2020 President – Marla Liberty 
 

 

January 
16-20 

Quartzite AZ, Joint-Rally 
with ElCamino 

Quartzite Market Place,  
Dry camping 

February 
 21-23 

 

Palm Springs Vintage 
Trailer Show 

Lake Cahuilla Park 
Host: Kingsland’s 

March 
13-15 

Lake Skinner 
Winchester, CA 

April  
16-19 

Cali Rally 
Parkfield, CA 

May 
21-23 

 
 

Dos Picos, Ramona CA 
Host: Marla Liberty and 

Bobby Stein 
Co-Hosts: Abe and 

Veronica H 

June 20-27 International Rally 
Loveland, Co 

August  
13-16 

Mammoth Mountain 

September 
11-15 

BayFair at Mission Bay  

October  
21-25 

Palm Desert 
 Region Rally 

Hosted by SD Unit 

November 
13-15 

 
TBD Location 

December 
11-13 

Installation Rally 
Chula Vista RV Resort 

Chula Vista, CA 
 

 

HOLIDAYS AND OBSERVANCES 

Jan 01 New Years Day Jan 20 MLK Day  Feb 14 Valentines 

Feb 17 President’s Day April 10 Good Friday April 12 Easter Sunday 

May 10 Mother’s Day  May 25 Memorial Day Jun 21 Father’s Day 

Jul 04 Independance D Sept 07 Labor Day Oct 12 Columbus Day 

Oct 31 Halloween Day Nov 11 Veteran’s Day Nov 26 Thanksgiving 

Dec 25 Christmas Day Dec 31 New Year’s Eve   

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2020 Region 12 Rally 
 

San Diego Unit is hosting – We 
need your help 

 
Contact Abe @ 

Rvms2u@yahoo.com 

Are you interested in volunteering 
to serve on the SD Unit Board? 

 
1 VP seat is open 

Reach out to Marla Liberty 

YOU HAVE AN ANNOUNCEMENT 
TO SHARE? 

SEND IT TO NEWS EDITOR TO  
POST ANNOUNCEMENTS 

HERE! 
 

February 21-23 
Palm Springs Vintage Trailer 

Show  
 

Reach out to Marla to help 
out with hosting.  

mailto:Rvms2u@yahoo.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Goodbye 2019, Hello & Welcome 2020! 

Have you looked at what we have to offer for 2020? Locations we 
have not visited in a while, such as Lake Skinner, and new places 
like Quartzsite, Lake Cahuilla and because we have had great 
response and requests to hold again, Mammoth and possibly 
another Mission Bay rally. So take a look at your calendars and 
mark your calendars so you don’t miss out. Please reach out to 
Marla our 2020 President if you would like to volunteer and help 
out in either hosting or co-hosting a weekend.  

 

The remaining rallies are November, Veterans weekend holiday. A 
weekend catered with great food surrounded by great friends. And 
lastly December Installation Rally, this will be our first year in 
December to spend at KOA, looking forward to something new.   

Thank you to all who have volunteered to host and/or co-hosts in this year’s 
rallies and to all who joined in on the fun. Without you there wouldn’t be a club 
in San Diego. So please, continue to join us! As a reminder our rallies are usually 
the 2nd weekend of the month, unless we are combining with a “Special Event” 
at city. So again, start marking your 2020 calendars and looking forward to 
seeing you all and  

Lastly a friendly reminder, don’t forget to send me some of those great pictures 
you took after each rally you attend and a caption to go along with them is 
welcomed. Without those pictures and news to share there is no newsletter. 
Thank you in advance. 

Again, I welcome any comments and suggestions for future articles you’d like to 
share or a topic for me to research and post. We want to continue making our 
newsletter informative, entertaining and most importantly accurate. 

 

  

 


